
 

September 11, 2020 

Dear First, Second, and Third Grade Families, 

I hope you are in a safe situation with your families and loved ones. I am praying for all of you.  

Due to poor air quality, we will postpone in-person learning until Tuesday, September 15th.  

You will receive a zoom link from Mrs. Brown, Mrs. Eisner, or Ms.Thomas sometime today. 
The teachers are looking forward to zooming with their cohorts on Monday. Your students might 
get a surprise visit from Mr. Gregor or me.  

Ms. Thomas is our new third grade teacher and I will send another message shortly introducing 
her to our community. Ms. Thomas is full of energy. Ms. Thomas has only been to OLL 
physically for three short hours. She is a trooper and we are lucky to have her on our team! 

Please hang in there and stay safe and healthy.  

God Bless, 

Corrine Buich 

Principal  

 

 

 
 
 


